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California Energy Commission 
RE: Docket No 16-AFC-01 

I would like to voice my concerns about the installation of Combustion Turbine 
Generators at the SCE Barre Substation in Stanton. 

Although the notice I received stated it has emission controls it doesn't state whether the 
emissions will be Zero or the level of emission that will be created. My concerns as an 
asthmatic are will there be emissions that add to the already polluted air in this area. 

My other concern is the possible installation of a 16 to 18 inch natural gas pipeline less 
than 500 feet from my house and the apparent long amount of time the construction will 
take creating more dirt and air polluting particles. 

My 3rd concern is that if the northern route to la Palma for the pipeline is taken it will not 
only run within 300 feet of my house it will be in extremely close proximity to Pyle 
Elementary school, Dale Junior high school, Switzer Elementary school, the Buddhist 
church, the Greek orthodox church and the Braille institute. All of these institutions will 
be impacted by the construction and the very fact that extremely flammable substance 
will be running direct in front of their premises. In addition to these institutions there are 
many private residences directly on Dale and many that back up to Dale. 

It is my opinion if this facility is allowed to go forward that the northern pipeline route is 
not only longer but impacts many intuitions and residents and should be taken off the 
table for further consideration. 

Although I was notified because of the possible route of the pipeline, I live in Anaheim as 
do the residents and institutions along Dale and do not receive any services from SCE. Its 
true Stanton and Garden Grove are in their service area and might benefit. 

I don't understand why this facility is even being considered for so heavily populated 
area. 

Submitted for your .29nsideration, 

���� 
feanene Louwsma 
 

cc: Tom Tate, Mayor 
Denise Barnes, City Council 
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